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We are excited to be taking part in the Voice 21 oracy 

project this year. Mrs Walker and Miss Ashdown 

had an exciting day yesterday at the launch 

event, meeting others from across the 

country. Our aspiration is for our young 

people to be able to express themselves 

clearly and articulately, key life skills, and 

we look forward to developing our talk 

opportunities this year.  

As I write we are looking forward to 

Grandparents day for Owl class. What a 

wonderful opportunity to join with our 

community and learn from other 

generations!  

Badger class have also been practising for 

their class assembly on Monday and we look 

forward to welcoming Badger class parents to 

join us to hear about their learning. 

Sadly, Miss Attwood will be leaving us at October half term 

and we are currently in the process of recruitment. We will miss her and wish her well in 

her next steps. 

Headteacher Awards 

Due to staff illness, unfortunately there are no Headteacher Awards this 

week. 

Next week at Howard Community Academy:- 

Monday 10th October at 2.45pm– Badger class assembly 

Tuesday 11th October at 5.30pm– Year 6 parents meeting with Deri O’Regan from King Edwards Grammar 

Wednesday 12th October at 2.30pm– Nursery Story and Rhyme time 

Friday 14th October at 9am—Otter class reading cafe 

A Message From Staff 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Star of the Week 
Miss Jagodzinska, nominated by Vinnie, 

for her swift response in helping a child 

outside. 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

I will not ever never eat a 

Tomato 

Lauren Child 

The Firework maker’s 

Daughter 

Phillip Pullman 

Millions 

Frank Cotterell Boyce 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club offers the opportunity to start the 

day well and ensure your child is ready to learn. It is open to all 

and paid places run from 7.45am. If your 

child is entitled to pupil premium funding, 

they are able to access a funded place 

from 8.15am. All we ask is that you 

book in advance so that we can 

ensure we have the correct staffing 

ratios in place. Book online via 

parentmail or contact the school office 

Dates for your diary 

18th and 19th October– 

Parents consultations 

 

24th-28th October:- 

Half term break 

Sports kit 

Please can you ensure you child has a sports kit in school. If your 

child is signed up for an after school sports club they must also 

wear their PE kit to the club. Due to Health and Safety regulations, 

we can not allow a child without proper kit to participate in PE 

activities and will ask them to remove all jewellery. 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

